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                                 Our Spring Bloomers Are Showing 
Woodcrest Villa Arboretum is Dedicated To Those Recognized with Trees & Benches 

Star Magnolia outside Bluebird 
Dining Room on right. 

Japanese flowering cherry trees 
in Romarin below.
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Thanks for Donations
Thanks to those who donated for the Trail Crew 
to buy supplies for the Nature Trail & Arboretum 
such as saw blades for trimming, mulch for the 
trail, and service for the tractor. 
Make donations out to:  
	 	 Tandem Living 
with the note: 
	 	 WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum 

Send all donations to:   
	 	     David Suh, Treasurer 

WCV Nature Trail & Arboretum  
2001 Harrisburg Pike,  PH 202 
Lancaster, PA 17601 

Editor: Steve Henning: 
          acer103@earthlink.net


Honor & Memory Benches Available 
Now, both the original arboretum and the expansion area are 
filled with honor and memory trees.  A new opportunity to honor 
or remember a loved one is with a bench, either a campus bench 
or an arboretum/nature trail bench.  Each bench includes a plaque 
where you can place your message.  For more information 
contact Steve Henning at acer103@earthlink.net or call 7116. 

Closeups Of The Nature’s First Spring Color 
Top row, left to right: male flowers on the Sun 
Valley Red Maple tree in the arboretum; tiny red 
flowers on the Red Maple trees found on campus.  
Bottom row, left to right: closeup of a Forsythia 
flower; dark red flowers opening on the Prairiefire 
Flowering Crabapple tree in the arboretum; the 
flower on the Pink Loebneri Magnolia tree on 
campus; and a Lenten-Rose Hellebore.
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